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White, John 

To: Harriet Jerram 
Subject: Gosport 

Hi[ 

Sorry that I did not manage to get in touch on Friday. 

We had another pre-inquest meeting this morning and I am hopeful that we may be able to obtain public funding for 
the main hearing - discussions are ongoing. 

Things are still developing so may I contact you in the next day or two so we can discuss the latest. 

The main hearing start date is now 18 March 2009. 

Speak soon 

Best wishes 

John C White 
Senior Solicitor 
Clinical Negligence Department 
Blake Lapthorn 
New Kings Court 
Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford 
Eastleigh 
Hampshire 
SO53 3LQ 
Tel: 023 8090 8090 
Fax: 023 8036 2920 
www.bllaw.co.uk 


